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SWIMCO
DEDICATED TO QUALITY

SPRAYCO
(SURFACTANT)

Oil Concentrate

LIQUID
ADJUVANT

IMPROVES THE ACTIVITY OF CORN ATRAZINE AND DINOSEB

AGRICULTURAL 
READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:
Paraffin Base Mineral Oil 83%

Surfactant Blend 17%

REGISTRATION NO. 20493
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

20 LITRES

WARNING POISON

DISTRIBUTED BY 
SWIMCO CANADA INC. 

GEORGETOWN, ONTARIO CANADA
L7G 3G8

General Information: Sprayco is a combination of a light mineral
oil and a superior type of surface acting agent (Surfactant)
specially formulated to form a super emulsifiable oil.  It is to
be used in combination with Atrazine or Dinoseb to improve the
activity of these products.

Directions: The herbicide should be added to the water before
adding Surfactant.  Agitate the mixture during the filling
operation and when applying to crop.  Do not leave the mixture
over a long period of time without agitation.

WEED CONTROL IN CORN: SEEDLING WEEDS AND ANNUAL GRASSES: To
increase the activity and extend the period of application of
Atrazine, apply 1.1 - 2.25 kg per hectare of Atrazine combined



with 2.75 - 5.5 litres of Sprayco (Surfactant) Oil Concentrate in
150 - 300 litres of water per hectare.  Under most conditions
1.25% Sprayco in the mixture is sufficient.  For very heavy weed
pressure or weeds in an advanced stage, 2% Sprayco (4 litres in
200 litres of water) may improve control.  Apply to broadleaf
weeds in the 2 - 4 leaf stage and grasses in the 2 - 3 leaf stage
(5 cm in height) for best results.

Note: Corn should not be taller than 15 cm when spray application
is made (5 leaf stage).  Do not add any other herbicides.

POTATO-VINE KILLING: TOTAL VEGETATION CONTROL: Apply Dinoseb
according to label instructions plus 2.75 - 5.5 litres of Sprayco
in 200 - 300 litres of water per hectare.  Apply mixture overall
broadcast at least ten days before harvesting.  Use the higher
rates of materials in cool, cloudy weather or when total
vegetation is dense.  Do not spray exposed tubers or graze
treated fields.

PRECAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF THE REACH OF CHILDREN:  Use only for purposes
recommended.  Read all directions on the herbicide label before
using.

FIRST AID: 

DANGER: This product contains petroleum distillates.  If
ingested, do not induce vomiting. If patient is unconscious, give
him air.  Obtain medical attention immediately.

NOTICE TO USER: 

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

Non-Warranty: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from



reliance upon this service. 
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